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Please Notify Us of any Address or Email Change at addresschange@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

Email: info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

 

 

 

 

December 2019 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

Dues renewal January 1st  to March 31st. 2020 Dues are $10.00, and may be paid by one 

of the following methods. 

 

• By cheque:  

 

Mail to: HFDPA c/o Treasurer Ken Cole; 76 Greentrail Dr; Mt Hope, ON; L0R 1W0 

 

• In person at the March 10th  Quarterly Meeting:  

 

• By eTransfer from your banking institution. For instructions, send an email to 

info@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca. 

Election of Officers: In accordance with the Constitution and By-Laws,  

Article 6.01 “Nominations for positions of President, Treasurer, Secretary, shall be 

made at the March Quarterly Meeting. The election of OFFICERS shall 

take place in the month of June.” 

Constitution:  In accordance with Article 8.02: “Notice of any proposed changes or 

amendments to THE CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS shall be given in 

writing to THE SECRETARY by the month of March and voted on at the 

June meeting.” 

Change of Phone – Don Alford NEW:  905-560-1963 
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